Some Legion members have expressed interest in having a formal “Pinning Ceremony” later this year to publicly acknowledge the military service and sacrifice made by the Veteran and his/her family. This ceremony gives an opportunity for each veteran to share part of his or her story. By doing so, a sense of meaning and purpose can be gained by the veteran.
To do this ceremony properly, I need to have a roster of those who wish to participate and their spouses if appropriate.
Please let me know prior to Labor Day.
Phil Ruede
386-451-7057
philruede@gmail.com
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